
 

 
 

 
SAFEGUARDING STATEMENT 

 
 

Safeguarding at the Willow Learning Trust is of paramount importance.  Each school in the Trust 
has its own Safeguarding Policy which is reviewed and approved by the Local Governing Body on an 
annual basis or more frequently if new guidance is received, and adopted by each school’s Local 
Governing Body. 
 

• The Board of Trustees receives a termly update on safeguarding from each school through 
Headteacher Reports. 

 
• Each school nominates a Safeguarding Governor and a Deputy who visit the school to ensure 

that correct procedures are being followed and to check that the Single Central Record is up-
to-date. 
 

• Each school completes an appropriate safeguarding audit following Local Authority guidance 
which is reviewed by the Local Governing Body and submitted to the Trustees’ Personnel 
Committee each year in the Autumn Term. 
 

• Each school reports back to the Trustees’ Personnel Committee on action taken to address 
development points identified in their audit. 
 

• Each school puts in place appropriate systems and software to ensure effective 
safeguarding through filtering and monitoring of computer use. 
 


